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May 15, 2006 
 
Dr. James Proodian 
Natural Healthcare Center 
10 West End Court 
Long Branch, NJ  07740 
 
Dear Dr. Proodian, 
 
On behalf of the Cooper Wheelock management and the attendees from the “Lunch and 
Learn” program on May 10th, we would like to express our sincere gratitude to you, 
Gordon Gacek, and Natural Healthcare Center for the information packed session.   
 
Organizations such as yours that reach out to local area companies and provide 
employees with health information in a relaxed atmosphere are always greatly 
appreciated.  Our employees attend the presentations because they are genuinely 
interested, and want to find out ways to achieve better health and stay healthy.  Our 
company has experienced cost reductions to our health plan as a direct result of the 
Lunch & Learn health programs that you have presented.  Our employees are now much 
more aware of what can be done with just a little effort on their part to begin a program 
of health and fitness. 
 
Your presentation was quick paced, interesting, and filled with factual data and helpful 
health tips that can be put into practice immediately in our lives. 
 
Thank you again for another outstanding presentation. 
 
Sincere regards, 
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June 17, 2005 
 
Mr. Gordon Gacek, Director of Community Relations 
Natural Healthcare Center of West End 
10 West End Court 
Long Branch, NJ  07740 
 
Dear Gordon: 
 
On behalf of the associates of Wheelock, Inc., we would like to extend our 
sincere appreciation to Dr. Proodian, you, and your staff at the Natural 
Healthcare Center.   
 
The six training sessions on Ergonomics and Muscle Relief, that Dr. 
Proodian provided to our staff here at Wheelock were tremendously 
informative, beneficial, and well received from all who attended.  It goes 
without saying that Dr. Proodian does an extremely wonderful job of 
presenting and keeping the audiences’ attention.  The information passed 
along to our associates will not only be helpful at Wheelock, but will be 
beneficial to us outside of the workplace.  
 
We look forward to working with you on future endeavors. 
 
Thank you again for the community interest and time well spent at 
Wheelock. 

 
Very truly yours, 
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